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1068.	Mr Z N Mbhele (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:
Whether he and/or the SA Police Service consulted the Office of the Speaker of the Western Cape Provincial Parliament regarding the selection of a certain person (name furnished) as a representative of the provincial legislature at the official launch of the Office of the Judge of the Directorate for Priority Crime Investigation on 15 March 2016; if not, why not; if so, what are the relevant details?
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REPLY:
The Minister of Police Mr Nkosinathi Nhleko and or the South African Police Services did not consult the Office of the Speaker of the Western Cape Provincial Parliament regarding the selection of speakers or guests invited to the launch of the Office of the DPCI Judge on 15 March 2016. All Invited speakers and guests were directly sourced and invited by the responsible entity, Office of the Directorate of Priority Crime Investigation (DPCI) Judge to attend and speak at the Launch.



